
National Day for 
Truth and Reconciliation 

 

 
 

Every child matters. 
Chaque enfant compte. 

 
As part of our journey towards truth and reconciliation, 

we had an assembly on Friday to learn more about 
Orange Shirt Day, the Halq'eméylem language and 

some basic greetings. Students will continue this learning 
journey all year long.    

We want to build bridges.  
We want to remember and to learn.  

 

Here is the link to a CBC Kids Video explaining 
 Orange Shirt Day: 

https://www.cbc.ca/kids/articles/what-is-orange-shirt-
day 

What are you doing to work towards  
Truth and Reconciliation? 


